
Redistricting Facts for 
Fulton County Voters

The purpose of redistricting is to ensure that 
populations of districts are equitable. This is 
sometimes referred to as “one person, one vote.”

Why is redistricting conducted?

•	 District boundaries are set by the Georgia 
General Assembly

Who sets district boundaries?

•	 Redistricting changes that the General 
Assembly adopted in December 2023 
Special Session will take effect for the 
purposes of the 2024 May Primary Election 
and 2024 November General Election.

When is redistricting conducted?

•	 Congressional, State Senate and State House 
districts were affected by 2024 redistricting.

What offices are affected by 
redistricting?

Thousands of Fulton County Voters 
were affected by redistricting 
this year. Voters are encouraged 
to review their current district 

information on the Georgia My Voter Page.
For questions please call 404-612-7020

The Secretary of State has set a February 17
deadline for Fulton County to complete 
redistricting. Impacted Voters should expect to 
receive updated precinct cards via postal mail
by March 31, 2024.



To see what district boundaries 
you are assigned to, enter your 
information into the Georgia My 
Voter Page at mvp.sos.ga.gov.

How do I find my districts?

To access Fulton County’s interactive 
district map viewer or learn 

more about redistricting, go to 
fultoncountyga.gov/redistricting. 

Where can I view district maps?

Redistricting Info for 
Fulton County Voters

NOTE: When utilizing the web links or QR 
codes on your cellphone, please remain 
outside of the polling area.

Cell phones inside the polling area are 
prohibited.


